
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
7th September 2020 

 
Dear Hedgehogs and Parents, 
 
We are very excited to see you all tomorrow and have attached a photo tour of the classroom for you. 
Please look through this together before tomorrow afternoon. 
 
Some reminders... 
 
This week your children will only need to bring their coat and water bottle with them. They will be 
met at the main gate at 1.30pm and will be ready to go from the gate at 2.45pm again. 
 
Next week (Week beginning 14th September) the children will need their coat, bookbag, wellies (to 
leave in school) and water bottle. They will be provided with fruit and milk at snack time. They will be 
met at the main gate at 8.50am and will be ready to go home at 12pm. 
 
The following week (week beginning 21st September) the children will need their coat, 
bookbag, water bottle and lunchbox. They will be met at the gate at 8.50am and will be ready to go 
home at 1.30pm. 
 
From the week beginning 28th September, the children will be full time and will need their coat, 
bookbag, water bottle and lunch box each day. They will be met at the gate at 8.50am and will be 
ready to go home at 3.15pm. 
 
Any questions, concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to ring the office on 01747 840409 or 
email office@bourton.dorset.sch.uk. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you tomorrow, 
 
Mrs Sarah Toy 
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